
Holiday Ornamentation Standards 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Renter's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As the holiday season approaches, we would like to 

remind you of our community's ornamentation standards to ensure a festive and safe 

environment for all residents. 

Guidelines for Holiday Decorations: 

• All decorations must be non-flammable and safe for indoor use. 

• Exterior decorations should be anchored securely and cannot obstruct pathways or 

common areas. 

• Lighting should be rated for outdoor use if placed outside, and must be turned off by 10 

PM each night. 

• Live trees must have a water source and appropriate measures must be taken to reduce 

fire hazards. 

• Tenants should refrain from using nails or staples to hang decorations on walls or doors 

to prevent damage. 

Please be considerate of your neighbors and ensure that your decorations reflect the spirit of the 

season while adhering to these guidelines. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to 

reach out. 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Property Management Company Name] 


